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December 22, 2021 
 
A. L. Barbon 
Deputy City Manager, Finance Supports 
 
I hereby certify that the Municipal Council, at its meeting held on December 21, 2021 
resolved: 
 
That the following actions be taken with respect to the 2022 Annual Budget Update: 
 
a)    Case #P-9 - Invasive Species Management - Capital - Capital Expenditure 
$750,000; Tax Levy $0 BE APPROVED; 
 
b)    Case #P-10 - Transportation - Capital Project Adjustments - Capital Expenditure 
$9,191,000; Tax Levy $0 BE APPROVED; 
 
c)    Case #P-11 - Long-term Disposal Capacity - Revised Costs - Capital Expenditure 
$1,720,000; Tax Levy $0 BE APPROVED; and, 
 
d)    Case #P-12 - LTC - Zero Emission Buses - Capital Expenditure$25,960,000; Tax 
Levy $0 BE APPROVED. (4.4/1/SPPC) 

 
C. Saunders 
City Clerk 
/hw 
 
cc: K. Paleczny, General Manager, London Transit Commission  

K. Scherr, Deputy City Manager, Environment and Infrastructure 
K. Murray, Director, Financial Planning & Business Support 

 M. Galczynski, Manager, Financial Planning & Policy 
 A. Dunbar, Manager, Financial Planning and Policy 
 J. Davies, Manager, Financial Planning and Policy 
 J. Millson, Senior Financial Business Administrator 
 M. Liu, Senior Financial Business Administrator 
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